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Newsletter Term 3 Week 2, 2021  

Principal’s report  
Home Learning – Well that was an eventful start to the term! 
I’m impressed and grateful for the way our students, families 
and staff have made the most of the Home Learning              
opportunity during the lockdown. There are some great photos 
in today’s newsletter. Thanks for sending them in! We’ll keep 
you in the loop as we progress through this situation, but the 
main messages at this point are to minimise adults on site and 
‘kiss and drop’ where possible. 
 
Community Recreation Centre Opening –  It was terrific to see 
many familiar faces at the opening of the new Community     
Recreation Centre in the holidays. This was a very special day 
for the community. Congratulations to all involved in delivering 
such a tremendous asset for the community. I’m sure there will 
be many school events held there in the years to come. The art 
work the children completed last term looks fantastic. Many 
thanks to Garry Duncan and Mel Reiffel for their work on this. 
 

Secondary School enrolment offers - This term enrolment 

offers for secondary school will be sent to the families of our 

Year 6 and 7 students. It is important for you to know that not 

all schools will send out their enrolment offers at the same 

time, but they will be sent as close as possible to 13th of August 

2021. Most families will receive their offer via email. If you think 

you have not received your enrolment offer from your                 

secondary school, you need to check your junk folder for an 

email from education.noreply@sa.gov.au.  If you did not       

provide an email address on your Registration of Interest form, 

you will receive your enrolment offer in the mail or it will be 

handed to you by your child. If your enrolment offer has not 

arrived by 18 August, please let us know and we can follow up 

with the secondary school on your behalf.  If you need support 

to accept your enrolment offer, it is best to contact your        

allocated secondary school and they can step you through the 

process. 

 Lunch Orders – The Friday lunch service continues to be a      
popular way to end the week for families and students.             
Our Governing Council is working towards a long term              
arrangement for the supply of these lunches, including surveying 
the school community. In the interim, the supply is shared       
between our two local General Stores. Many thanks to Jacob and 
the team at Kanmantoo General store for their support for the 
first two terms of this year. The General @ Cally will now provide 
the service for Terms 3 and 4. A menu is included in this        
newsletter. This service will commence on Friday week 3, unless 
otherwise notified. 
 
7 Habits of Highly Effective Families – In the last few newsletters 
I have shared the first three habits of Stephen Covey’s ‘7 Habits 
of Highly Effective Families’. The fourth habit is ‘Think win-win’. 
Covey talks about the importance of considering the needs of 
everyone in a family and avoiding a win-lose model. When       
conflicts arise, listening for what will work best for all and    
searching for a win-win solution can be very valuable!  
 
Disco cancelled– Unfortunately due to current restrictions, the 

Christmas in July disco is cancelled until further notice. 

 

If you would like to discuss any matter regarding your 

child’s education, please send me an email or make an   

appointment through Sarah/Kate in the school office. 

Kind regards, 
Paul Jude 
Paul.jude460@schools.sa.edu.au 

Jesiah 
Stephanie 
Aurora 
Sophie 
Dylan 
Hunter.C 
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Hello from Jeanette! 
(Pastoral Care Worker) 

 
 

What a crazy way to start Term 3! 
Hopefully now we are out of lock-down things will settle down into a routine again. 
It’s good to be back at school again and see the children & how they’ve grown and 
changed even over just a few weeks! 
This term in Well-Being lessons the Rec/year 1’s will continue to meet the rest of 
the Kimochi Characters. They will learn about their likes, dislikes, character traits 
and how they handle different feelings and situations.  
In year 2-4 the children will begin the term by looking at the difference between 
telling the teacher something and tattling (dobbing). 
A simple definition is…. Tattling is looking simply to get someone else in trouble. 
Telling (or reporting) is looking out for the good of someone or something. 
Some questions that children could ask themselves to decide if it’s dobbing or      
reporting.  
Is it true?       Is it helpful?       Is it kind?         Is it important?      Is it necessary? 
In year 5-7 we will continue to look at character strengths. 
 
Till next term! Warmly Jeanette. 
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